We have had a fun week in Class 1 continuing with our Going Places topic.

In Literacy, we have started a new story Whatever Next! We have explored picnics
and shown our preferences for foods by selecting symbols. In Topic, we continued
looking at rockets and had so much fun creating our own balloon rockets. It was very

exciting to see the rocket zoom across the string!

In Outdoor School this week, the children made friendship bracelets by working

together to decorate each other’s bracelets with natural materials.

We had lots of fun on Wednesday during our Sports Afternoon. It was very hot but
the children enjoyed seeing their families and taking part in fun activities together.




